Steven Sepe

I
From: Karen Sarmento <ksarmentocoaching@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2025 10:26 AM
To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: In Support for Bill H-5351
Attn:
Steve Sepe

Representative Jacquelyn Baginski
Donna Policatro

To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing on behalf of Rose Larrivee NP at La vie En Rose Esthetics in Warren RI. | have been a client of Rose's since
she opened her business in 2018. | was concerned and disappointed that there are individuals who are trying to take
away Rose's ability to provide all of her services. Rose is meticulous, conscientious, detail oriented, and hygienic. | would
not go elsewhere for these services.

Sincerely,
Karen Sarmento

Karen Sarmento
774-451-1575
139 Locust St, Swansea, MA 02777



